
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given the Board of Directors Special Meeting 
Resources/Engineering Workshop scheduled for October 8, 2024, has been 
cancelled. 

 
 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting will take place 
Tuesday, October 15, 2024, at 2 p.m. 

 
 

 
Posted: October 3, 2024 


